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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 10:33 AM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: Orr Letter Post Script

�
�
From: bonfoz@juno.com [mailto:bonfoz@juno.com]
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 10:26 AM 
To: David A. Olson 
Cc: bonfoz@juno.com; atkfoz@juno.com; pfh@aol.com; rsmith@suffolk.edu
Subject: Orr Letter Post Script 

Dear Land Use Committee, especially those Members who were not in attendance last evening at the last Orr 
Block Public Hearing, 

Some Questions for you: 

1. Would you kindly read/review the comments spoken by Bob Smith and Peter Harrington last eve?   More 
than any other speakers I've heard, they speak to the core legal responsibilities of your official mandate. 

2.  Would you make the residents of Newtonville Village your chief #1 priority (as mandated by our zoning 
change laws)?   Would you acknowledge the literal shock this gargantuan project would be to us?  3,000 
Signatures Opposed!  I don't have to ask you how hard it is to get thousands of signatures.  This is about as 
strong as local opposition can get!

3.  Would you acknowledge that this proposal does not need to meet all the goals of the City's Comprehensive 
Plan----that those goals can be met incrementally? Mr. Korff is buying other property (ies?) nearby. 

4.  The Traffic: Gridlock? 

5.  Please do not punt this decision. 

6. Would you make sure to visit the site when the balloons go up? 

A sincere Thank You for all of your efforts on behalf of Newtonville and elsewhere in our beloved 
accumulation of Villages!   

Bonnie Foz 
16 Page Rd.
Newtonville 
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